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Traffic Signals
Island Road/Ohoka Road, Kaiapoi

INFORMATION NOTICE - FEBRUARY 2024

We’re installing traffic lights at the intersection of  
Island Road and Ohoka Road.

The Island Road/Ohoka Road intersection has been flagged as a high risk 
intersection due to the increasing traffic volumes, wait times and the potential 
for serious crashes.

The work will include
• Upgrading the Island Road/Ohoka Road intersection with traffic signals 

• Kerb and channel works including relevant drainage improvements 

• Structural resurfacing including raising the intersection to aid in  
speed management.

Timing of work
The work is due to commence 26 February 2024 and run through until the end 
of May 2024.

How the work may affect you
Traffic impacts
Traffic management impacts will be communicated in advance as we progress.

Expect some minor delays. However we will do everything possible to minimise this.

General impacts
Noise, dust, potential night works (to be confirmed).
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For more information please contact 
Glenn Kempton 
Senior Project Engineer

Waimakariri District Council 
Phone: 0800 965 468 
Mobile: 027 585 9683 
Email: glenn.kempton@wmk.govt.nz

Phil Cammack 
Project Manager

Higgins Contractors Limited 
Mobile: 027 280 6649 
Email: P.Cammack@higgins.co.nz
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Thank you for your patience while we complete this work.
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